REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO: Mayor and Council
FROM: Councillor Christine Thompson
DATE: May 29, 2017

SUBJECT: Report to Council

| want to take this opportunity to thank our management team and employees who
worked so diligently to keep our community safe during the recent flooding incident.
While we may not be out of the woods yet, it is comforting to know that we have such
capable people at the helm.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Christine Thompson



